COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM
TO: Board of Supervisors
FROM: Glenn Russell, Director /%¢ %’ /21%
Planning and Development
DATE: April 11,2016
RE: 15APL-00000-00022 of 14CUP-00000-00011

Verizon Appeal of the Verizon at Kenneth Avenue Project Denial

The appellant request that the Board of Supervisors continue the Verizon at Kenneth Appeal
from the April 19, 2016 Board of Supervisors agenda to June 21, 2016 hearing. The continuance
is being requested by the appellant in order to provide them with additional time to evaluate
viable project alternatives.
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